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Where There’s Water, There’s Life
Come mid-October, there's a place you can learn more about how our interaction with
water -- creeks, streams, oceans, rivers -- affects us. That's when Stevens Creek Nature
Center in Mint Hill is projected to open to the public. Built on Stevens Creek and the
adjoining wetlands, the county's first park & recreation facility in Mint Hill is devoted to
science education about water. Learn more about the Center's education and preservation
mission for Mecklenburg County. https://partnersforparks.org/water-water-everywhere-
and-for-every-drop-you-think/
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A Big Project with a Bigger Mission and A Shared Street Connection to
Parks
Partners for Parks [info@partnersforparks.org]
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Shared Streets Span Even More of Charlotte
Charlotte's Shared Streets program has expanded to include 9 streets now, adding 3 new
streets since August in the north, northwest, and northeast sides of the city. Stretches of
Coker Avenue in Enderly Park, Holland Avenue and Isenhour Street in Druid Hills, and
Ruth Drive in Shannon Park all have Shared Streets connecting their neighborhoods with
limited car traffic. See how some Partners for Parks Board Members have taken the
concept even further! https://partnersforparks.org/more-to-share-more-ways-to-love-
getting-outdoors/

Your Partnership Matters
As we approach the more agreeable fall weather and the season of giving, there's no
reason to wait to make your tax-deductible gift to Partners for Parks. Your Annual
Sponsorship is critical to help support next year’s goals of improving equitable access to
parks. Thank you in advance for your partnership – whether this is the first time you’ve
considered a partnership or whether you’re a long-time partner, we appreciate your
support. Please click here review the Sponsorship Levels and decide which level works
best for your tax-deductible contribution. https://partnersforparks.org/sponsor/
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Partners for Parks aims to improve the quality of life for the citizens of Mecklenburg
County and the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and enhancing the parks,

greenways, open spaces, active play and recreational opportunities within our community.

Partners for Parks is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible.
Please consider making a donation. To make a gift by mail, please send your check

made payable to “Partners for Parks” to:
PARTNERS FOR PARKS

PO Box 681779
Charlotte, NC 28216

info@partnersforparks.org

VISIT US
www.partnersforparks.org

FOLLOW US
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